Greetings,

The days of fossil fuels are coming to a close and Portland can help lead the way to a sustainable
future. The Pembina pipeline should not be in this plan. The risks involved aren't worth the small
amount of jobs and business it would generate. The cordoning off of our waterways for the
propane-carrying ships would be of serious detriment to our other waterborne industries and our
much-touted river recreation.

Please deny this application and let's move on to actual positive and life-sustaining uses for our
public common assets.

Sincerely,

Christine White

4316 SE 26th Ave.

Portland, OR 97202

CH White <c.homitsu@gmail.com>



